
 
 

Date  November 9, 2016 
To  Members of York Region Rapid Transit Board of Directors  
Copy Bruce Macgregor, Christopher Raynor, Carol Clark 
From Mary-Frances Turner, York Region Rapid Transit Corporation, President 
Subject Contract Award: Vaughan Metropolitan Centre (VMC)  

Bus Terminal 
Ref: Edocs #7085124 

 

 

 

 
 
York Region Rapid Transit Corporation (YRRTC) is pleased to inform the Board of Directors 
that a bid has been accepted for PT-16-053-RT for the construction of the Vaughan 
Metropolitan Centre Bus Terminal at 170 Millway Avenue, in the City of Vaughan.   
 
The contract has been awarded to Bondfield Construction Company Limited, for a bid price in 
the amount of $15,913,000, excluding HST.  
 
York Region’s Legal Department is currently in the process of executing a legal agreement 
between this firm and the Region. 

 
For more information on this memorandum, please contact Carolyn Ryall, Design Chief, York 
Region Rapid Transit Corporation, at 905-886-6767, ext. 71028. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
Mary-Frances Turner, President 
 
 


